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Film Appreciation Course by FTII 
Pune gets underway 

 
 Port Blair, April 12: The Directorate of IP&T, A&N Administration 
in association with the Film and Television Institute of India, Pune is 
organizing a five -day Film Appreciation Course (SKIFT short courses and 
short courses for children) from April 12 to 16, 2018. The Director IP&T 
Shri Amit Anand inaugurated the course in the auditorium of 
Anthropological Survey of India here today. The registrar FTII Pune Shri 
Varun Bharadwaj, Course Director Shri Pankaj Saxena and Assistant 
Faculty from FTII Pune Shri Munish Bharadwaj were also present during 
the inaugural ceremony. 
 
 This course is an introduction to film appreciation, film history, film 
analysis and film production-fiction and documentary-from concept to 
final film.  
 
 

 


